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MEETINGS 
 

The next regular meeting will be held on 
Thursday, August 16, 2012 at the K of C 
Lunch will be served after the meeting.   
 
The next building committee meeting will 
be on Thursday, August 2, 2012 at 7:00 
PM. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 

 
The next Ladies Auxiliary meeting will be 
on Sept. 20th at 7:00 p.m. The Ladies 
Auxiliary meeting was held on July 19th.  
District Deputy Ron Yeamans installed the 
new officers for the 2012-2013 year.   
Sharon Scully, President 
Kathy Niehaus, Vice President 
JoAnn Schoenherr, Secretary 
Maribeth Huddleston, Treasurer 
Rita Thornhill, Trustee 
Bonnie Molitor, Trustee 
Ruth Randell, Trustee 
Marge Gentemann, Sergeant at Arms 
Carol Sell, Chaplain 
Auxiliary dues are now due, send them to 
Maribeth Huddleston, 109 Windler Ct., St. 
Peters, MO  63376.   
Audie & Wilma will be calling for the next 
Ronald McDonald House meal which will 
be on Sept. 9. 
Alice brought in the new quilt top for the 
2013 Quilt raffle…it is beautiful. 
The ladies will be collecting paperback 
books-mysteries, action, novels of any type 
but nothing risqué and in good condition, 
for the USO.   
The Fashion Show Committee is still in 
need of gift certificates from businesses 
you patronize & items for the Valentine 
basket.  Mark your calendar  for Nov. 7th  
for enjoyable evening of dinner, fashions, 
raffles & lots laughter .  Tickets will be 
available at the Sept. meeting or by calling 
Rosemary Pieper at 240-8262 to make 
reservations. 
Any items for the USO or Fashion Show 
can be brought to the next meeting on 
Sept. 20, 2012.   
 
 
 
 

 

 
 COUNCIL OFFICERS 

 
Grand Knight: John Vogel……………...978-8074 
Chaplain: Rev. Eugene Bendel……..…240-3721 
Dep Grd Knight: Tracy Hakenewerth….272-4818 
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 

E-mail FS2269@mac.com 
Chancellor: Henry Prinster……….........272-4768 
Recorder: Kevin Hudnut………….........978-3639 
Advocate: Scott Elfrink………………….240-6238 
Warden: Jim Piel………………………...978-3560 
Treasurer: Fred Doering………………..272-7292 
Inside Guard: Mark Bellanca……...314-210-3675 
Outside Guard: Larry Buehler...……..…240-5819 
Lecturer: Ronald Haas…......................240-5239 
Trustees:  Bill Schwendeman…………..240-4672 
 Vince Scully………………….978-8668 
 Bob Popp……………………240-5194 
Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut…..978-3639 
Ins. Agent:  Ralph Barrale……....636-887-1610 
 E-mail  Ralph.Barrale@KOFC.ORG  

 
HOME ASSOCIATION 

OFFICERS 

 
President: Jerry Schnyder….................272-8153 
Vice President: Jim Piel…………………978-3560  
Treasurer: Michael Catalfano……..314-750-1436  
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Michael Sullivan….............240-3393 

 
LADIES AUXILIARY 

 
President: Sharon Scully…………….…978-8668 
Vice President: Kathy Niehaus……...…240-6180 
Treasurer: Maribeth Huddleston……….928-2292 
Secretary: JoAnn Schoenherr………….978-3347 
Sergeant at Arms: Marge Gentemann..272-3280  
Chaplain: Carol Sell……………………..939-5423 
Trustees: Bonnie Molitor………..………281-2207
 Rita Thornhill….…….……….978-3295  
 Ruth Randell……………314-330-5879 

 

 

CONDOLENCES 

 
Our condolences are extended to the 
families of Brother Knights Don 
Aubuchon who died, William Grun 
whose grandchildren died and John M. 
Murphy who died. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

NO FISH FRIES IN 

AUGUST OR 

SEPTEMBER 

CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT 

 
 

The 21st Annual K of C Charity Golf 
Tournament will be held on August 10th at 
the Warrenton Golf Course.  Anyone 
interested in helping with the tournament 
should contact Ron Gardiner - 978-7639, 
Earl Bolinger - 314 603-5392 or Fred 
Doering - 294-7292.  Committee members 
are currently accepting hole sponsors and 
donations.  If you are in a position to 
acquire something for the tournament, 
please contact one of the committee 
members. 

 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 
 

Brother Robert Bell was not present and 
missed the $90.00 attendance prize.   
 

Brother Jim Piel won the $19.00 50/50. 
 

ACTIVITIES 
 

Home Association Meeting     Aug.2, 2012 
Charity Meeting     Aug. 14, 2012 
Regular Meeting      Aug. 16, 2012 
Adopt-a-Street cleanup    Aug. 18, 2012 
3 v 3 Tournament    Aug. 3-4-5, 12 
Ladies Aux Fashion Show     Nov. 7, 2012 
Euchre Tournament      Feb. 16, 2013 

 

STATE HORSESHOE TOURNAMENT 
 

The Good Shepherd Council #907 of 
Hannibal, MO will host the 2012 State 
Horseshoe Tournament on August 18 and 
19, 2012.   
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HALL CLEANING 

The hall cleaning work list for August is as 
follows: 
 

Ben Orf  capt  272-3956 
 
J Carusa.…...240-8648  J Davis….…….240-3777 
F Doering…..294-7292  S Dussold..….673-9202 
P Feise……...978-0082  K Flesch……...240-7001 
J Giesmann...272-2060  T Kirchoff…….240-0501 
J Zlotopolski...978-0257  R Mace……….272-3671 
J McCulloch.314-517-2550  J Meiergerd…..240-8499  
R Moore.……240-8719  S Mulherin…....240-7305 
J Reller……..978-1263  V Scully………978-8668 
Fred Smith…240-8819  M Sullivan.…...240-3393 
R Weidner….240-6465  L Deterding…...240-1537 
M Sacco……240-1937  K Wilmas……..300-164  

 
DENNY'S 3V3 SOCCER 

 
As part of our ongoing attempt to become 
more integrated with Assumption and to 
provide more support to our youth, the 
Knights will be deeply involved in this 
year's Denny's 3v3 Soccer Challenge on 
August 3-5, 2012.  The event raises money 
to support one of our main goals, Catholic 
Education.  We will be selling food and 
cold drinks (water and soda) to those in 
attendance, as well as serving as a "cooling 
station".  We will also staff a concession 
stand at the fields that will be setup behind 
St. Mary's.  To do this, we will need a 
large number of Brothers to assist, and 
remember family members are welcomed 
to help as well.  This is an opportunity for 
some of our Brother Knights who normally 
can't help with other events to get 
involved, and to have a great time!  We 
need everybody to make this a success.  
For questions, or to get added to the work 
list, call Kevin Hudnut at 636-978-3639. 
 

 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 
Please remember the following in your 
prayers: Brothers Juan Ante, Jim 
Beauvais, Fred Behlmann, John Bland, 
James Borgmeyer, Al Buechler, David 
Burkemper, Walter Christy, Rich 
Cierpiot, Eugene Cronk, Dennis 
Czajkowski, Irv Dierkes, Rich Fetsch, 
Toby Gnade, Jim Herr, Bill Kirchoff, 
Jim Kwarta, Kenny Lang, Bob 
Lepping, Art McBride, Vic 
Mennemeier, Phil Meyers, Leroy 
Ortbals, Henry Prinster, Keith Schulte, 
Fr. Ron Rubbelke, Lawrence White, 
Fr. Jim Wilke, the wives of Brothers 
Charlie Fierling, Toby Gnade, Charles 
Pabst, Bob Valentine, the brother and 
son of Brother Vince Scully, the 
grandson of Brother William Grumich, 
the brother of Brother David White, 
the aunt and sister of Brother Bill 
Kirchoff, the son of Brother Jerry 
Pieper, the daughter of Brother Henry 
Prinster, the sister of Brother Jerry 
Prinster, the mother-in-law of Brother 
Mike Saali, the wife and daughter-in-
law of Brother John Vogel, the brother 
of Brother Ron Yeamans and all who 
have cancer or who are ailing.  Thanks 
for all the prayers for all who are or 
have been on the above list.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

 

There are still 24 members that have not 
yet paid their 2012 Membership Dues.  We 
will be sending KNIGHT ALERT 

LETTERS shortly to all members who 
have not paid their dues.  Please send to 
Financial Secretary right away.  Please 
contact the Grand Knight John Vogel or 
Financial Secretary Ron Gardiner 109 
Courtfield, O’Fallon, MO 63366-4393, 
FS2269@mac.com, if you have a financial 
hardship that is keeping you from paying 
your dues. 
 

GRAND KNIGHTS CORNER 

 
The first half of August is going to be a 
busy month for us.  First we will be acting 
as the cooling station and hospitality host 
for the Denny’s 3X 3 soccer tournament, 
August 4 and 5.  Fields will be laid out at 
Assumption, St. Barnabas, across Main at 
the Convent, and at the Hall.  
Refreshments and food will be served at 
the Hall.  Need lots of people.  On August 
10, we will host our 21st Annual K of C 
Golf Tournament at the Warrenton Golf 
course.  We need people on Thursday 
August 9 to help load the truck and pack 
bags with goodies for the golfers.  Be there 
by 6:30 PM and later.  On the 10th we will 
meet at the Hall at 7 AM for final loading 
and then will head out for Breakfast.  At 
the Warrenton Golf course, we need to set 
up tent, drinks, and begin the barbequing.  
Again we need help from our members.  
After the tournament we need help to 
unload the truck at the Hall.  A good time 
will be had by all, plenty of food and drink 
and socializing. 


